
           PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Greenville County Council 

during the live-streamed Regular Meeting on August 18, 2020, at 4:00 p.m. (or such time 

thereafter as other public hearings are concluded) for the purpose of considering a resolution 

to increase the statutory Ad Valorem millage rate established for the Greater Greenville 

Sanitation District as requested by the Greater Greenville Sanitation District Commission for 

the FY2021 Tax Year.   

 

The Greater Greenville Sanitation District Commission, pursuant to the provisions of S.C. Code 

Ann. Sections 6-11-271 and 6-11-275, as amended, has requested that Greenville County 

Council approve an increase of five-tenths (0.5) mills for the Greater Greenville Sanitation 

District bringing their total operation and maintenance millage to fifteen and nine-tenths (15.9) 

mills, representing a consumer price index and population growth of 3.55% as allowed 

pursuant to S.C. Code § 6-1-320(A).   

   

Anyone wishing to speak during this public hearing will need to email their name, address, email 

address, telephone number and position (in favor or opposed)  to rmccaskill@greenvillecounty.org 

no later than 5:00 pm on Monday, August 17, 2020, in order to receive an invitation to speak at 

the meeting.  

 
 
 

GREENVILLE COUNTY, SOUTH CAROLINA 
By: Herman G. “Butch” Kirven, Chairman, County 

Council, Greenville County, South Carolina 
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